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I oppose this bill. Oregon is being taxed to the point of breaking. Do better at 

managing the money we already pay you to run our state. As one of your 

constituents you have an obligation to do what is good for us and you imposing 

another tax is definitely not what is good for us. Everyone I talk to is feeling like the 

taxpayers are a cash cow and that is not right. Just no! 


